
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

15.09.2017 – Term 1 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children had their WOW day to really get going with our project. We had a special guest 

called John, who was a submariner, who shared all he knows about the submarine. The children asked 

amazing inquisitive questions which has helped them to start their first part of their training to be a 

submariner before going on a voyage to other countries. Also in the day the children became sea 

creatures, played pin the fin on the shark, feed the dolphins, shark attack and more.  

   

 

The children have been exploring tens and ones in numbers to gain an understanding of place value. They 

also started a dance of sea creatures in PE using control and coordination to music.  

Next Week 

We are continuing to look at the different features of animal groups and exploring human and physical 

features of the land. To inspire the children’s writing we will be looking into the Lighthouse Keeper books.  

Dates for you Diary  

Tom Robson – 1st November  


